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Press release

A statement from Dame June Raine DBE on being recognised in the 2022 New Year
Honours List
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I am enormously honoured by this recognition of the substantial
contribution which the MHRA has made to the nation’s response to
Covid-19 over the last two years.

This is thanks to the dedication and commitment of all our talented
staff, who work so tirelessly to make sure vaccines, therapeutics
and medical devices are safe and effective for people across the
UK.

Effective regulation is vital to ensuring that everyone can have
confidence in medicines, vaccines and medical devices. I hope this
recognition inspires more young people to seize the opportunities
offered by careers in science, research, regulation and public
health.
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